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MORRIS COUNTY CLERK ANN F. GROSSI, ESQ. 

PRESENTS OUR NEWLY DESIGNED WEBSITE 

 

Morris County Clerk, Ann F. Grossi Esq., is pleased to announce the launch of our newly updated 

and reorganized website on October 15th. Our goal is to provide for a more user-friendly and 

easier to navigate website that allows Morris County residents a faster, more efficient visit to our 

services. 

The site has a brand-new design that is both pleasing to the eye and ADA-compliant. The typeface 

is more readable and we have rewritten the content to make it easier to understand. 

As you navigate through the website, you will notice a structural design organized by individual 

departments in the office. You may also search by service needed in the search bar, prominently 

located on each page. 

“The redesign came from a need to make the website more user-friendly, simpler to find the 

service you need, and who to contact,” said County Clerk Ann F. Grossi, Esq. 

The redesigned home page ensures that the most up to date information, news, and videos are 

listed. Take a moment or two and navigate through our website and see how the Morris County 

Clerk’s Office may assist you! 
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